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Members are now reviewing the proposed Revenue Stabilization Act for the 2025 Fiscal Year.

The Revenue Stabilization Act (RSA) categorizes and prioritizes state spending. It is typically one of the last items passed
every session.

The proposed RSA outlines a 1.76% increase in state spending. The largest increases can be found in Educational Freedom
Accounts, the Public School Fund, and Arkansas State Police.

You can find a copy of the RSA at arkansashouse.org.

The House will reconvene again on Tuesday at 1 p.m.
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